
Dear Oregon Legislation, I'm Jeff Leishman and reside in Springfield. Thank you for the opportunity to submit my strong opposition 
to HB 2510. What I find critically lacking in this bill is any penalty for those who break the law, and in contrary, this bill is designed to 
penalize law abiding responsible citizens.  What I, along with many of my fellow Oregonians wish, is for our elected officials to spend 
"our" time on legislation that matters. Such as the high cost of health care, the growing homeless population, out of control rioters 
who face near zero consequences.  Please use your time on meaningful legislation and begin working with your colleagues to pass 
bi-partisan legislation. Oregon is NOT a one party state. Thank you.


